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Mr. President,

The Republic of Serbia welcomes the presentation of the national report by the delegation of China. 


We appreciate that the Chinese government has actively implemented recommendations received during the second UPR.
Serbia particularly recognizes that China has efficiently strengthened its judicial guarantee of human rights by constantly improving the legal system of human rights protection. 

We recommend China the following:

- to continue to improve the laws and policies for Chinese women to take part in decision-making,

- to continue to give attention to the urban residents who have migrated from rural areas, especially the issue of housing of those in need.

We wish China every success in implementing the recommendations of this cycle.            
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